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Unit 407
Studio

419 Sq.ft. + 46 sq.ft. Balcony

17’6” x 13’4”
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Living/

Bedroom

Bath

Floor 4 to 7 only

Media Centre

Murphy Bed

 

Juliette Balcony
3rd Floor Only

This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

STUDIO
413

PODIUM LEVEL  SA-j Floor 3 & SA Floors 4 to 7

INTERIOR: 413 SF 
EXTERIOR: 0 SF
TOTAL: 413 SF
FLOOR 3 ONLY

INTERIOR: 413 SF 
EXTERIOR: 46 SF
TOTAL: 459 SF
FLOORS 4 TO 7 ONLY
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Studio
Unit 416

425 Sq.ft. + 55 sq.ft. Balcony

14’6” x 18’11”

Foyer

Murphy Bed

Kitchen/
Living/Sleep

Bath

(Floor 4 to 7 Only)

Terrace for
3rd �oor only

This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

STUDIO
428

PODIUM LEVEL  SB-t Floor 3 & SB Floors 4 to 7

INTERIOR: 428 SF 
EXTERIOR: 163 SF
TOTAL: 591 SF
FLOOR 3 ONLY

INTERIOR: 428 SF 
EXTERIOR: 55 SF
TOTAL: 483 SF
FLOORS 4 TO 7 ONLY
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

PENTHOUSE  1G Floors 25 & 26

438INTERIOR: 438 SF 
EXTERIOR: 58 SF
TOTAL: 496 SF

1 BEDROOM
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Balcony: 106 Sqft
Total: 610 Sqft
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23’5” x 11’3”
Living/Dining/Kitchen
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Primary Bedroom

This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

PENTHOUSE  1F Floors 25 & 26

505INTERIOR: 505 SF 
EXTERIOR: 106 SF
TOTAL: 611 SF

1 BEDROOM
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Area: 518 Sqft
Balcony: 55 Sqft
Total: 573 Sqft
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

518

TOWER LEVEL  1J Floors 9 to 24

INTERIOR: 518 SF 
EXTERIOR: 55 SF
TOTAL: 573 SF

1 BEDROOM
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Total: 595 Sqft

01

02

03

13

12

11

04

05

06

07

08

09 10

19’6” x 9’9”

10’2” x 10’0”

Media Centre

  Suite 01 Balcony

This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

521

TOWER LEVEL  Suite 13-1H & Suite 01-1I Floors 9 to 24

INTERIOR: 521 SF 
EXTERIOR: 83 SF
TOTAL: 604 SF
SUITE 13 ONLY

1 BEDROOM

INTERIOR: 522 SF 
EXTERIOR: 102 SF
TOTAL: 624 SF
SUITE 01 ONLY
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(Floor 4 to 7 Only)

This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

546

PODIUM LEVEL  1D-j Floor 3 & 1D Floors 4 to 7 

INTERIOR: 546 SF 
EXTERIOR: 0 SF
TOTAL: 546 SF
FLOOR 3 ONLY

INTERIOR: 546 SF 
EXTERIOR: 56 SF
TOTAL: 602 SF
FLOORS 4 TO 7 ONLY

1 BEDROOM
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579 Sq.ft. + 57 sq.ft. Balcony

Unit 404
Studio
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Kitchen/
Dining/Living

Primary Bedroom
8’6” x 10’4”
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(Floor 4 to 7 Only)

This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

579

PODIUM LEVEL  1A-t Floor 3 & 1A Floors 4 to 7 

INTERIOR: 579 SF 
EXTERIOR: 161 SF
TOTAL: 740 SF
FLOOR 3 ONLY

INTERIOR: 579 SF 
EXTERIOR: 57 SF
TOTAL: 636 SF
FLOORS 4 TO 7 ONLY

1 BEDROOM
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

595INTERIOR: 595 SF 
EXTERIOR: 107 SF
TOTAL: 702 SF

TOWER LEVEL 1H+D Floors 9 to 24 

1 BEDROOM + FLEX  
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

608INTERIOR: 608 SF 
EXTERIOR: 83 SF
TOTAL: 691 SF

TOWER LEVEL 1I+D Floors 9 to 24 

1 BEDROOM + FLEX  
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

PENTHOUSE  1F+D Floors 25 & 26

618INTERIOR: 618 SF 
EXTERIOR: 258 SF
TOTAL: 876 SF

1 BEDROOM + FLEX  
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

PENTHOUSE  1G+D Floors 25 & 26

618INTERIOR: 618 SF 
EXTERIOR: 74 SF
TOTAL: 692 SF

1 BEDROOM + FLEX  
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

PENTHOUSE  1J+D Floors 25 & 26

619INTERIOR: 619 SF 
EXTERIOR: 102 SF
TOTAL: 721 SF

1 BEDROOM + FLEX  
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

630INTERIOR: 630 SF 
EXTERIOR: 261 SF
TOTAL: 891 SF

TOWER LEVEL 1E+D Floors 9 to 24 

1 BEDROOM + FLEX  
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

633INTERIOR: 633 SF 
EXTERIOR: 0 SF
TOTAL: 633 SF

PODIUM LEVEL 1B+D-j Floor 3 to 7 

1 BEDROOM + FLEX  



19

20

21

01

02

03

04

05

060708

09

10

11

12

13

14

FLOOR 3 FLOOR 1

FLOOR 8

15

16

17
18

11

12

13

01

02

0304

05

06

07

08

09
10

04

0501

02
03

19

20

01

02

03

04

05

21

01

02

03

04

05

060708

09

10

11

12

13

14

FLOORS 4 to 7

FLOORS 9 to 24

15

16

17
18
19

20

21

01

02

03

04

05

060708

09

10

11

12

13

14

FLOOR 3 FLOOR 1

FLOOR 8

15

16

17
18

11

12

13

01

02

0304

05

06

07

08

09
10

04

0501

02
03

19

20

01

02

03

04

05

21

01

02

03

04

05

060708

09

10

11

12

13

14

FLOORS 4 to 7

FLOORS 9 to 24

15

16

17
18

Bath

Ensuite

Balcony

F

Foyer

W/D

Dw

Balcony

2 Bedroom
2 Bathroom
Area: 699 Sqft
Balcony: 288 Sqft
Total: 987 Sqft

01

02

03

13

12

11

04

05

06

07

08

09 10

0903

18’10” x 11’10”

8’10” x 10’4”

Living/Dining/
Kitchen

Primary Bedroom

9’5” x 9’7”
Bedroom 2

M
edia Centre

This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

TOWER LEVEL 2H Floors 9 to 24 

699INTERIOR: 699 SF 
EXTERIOR: 288 SF
TOTAL: 987 SF

2 BEDROOM
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

PODIUM LEVEL 2C-b Floor 3 & 2C Floors 4 to 7 

717INTERIOR: 717 SF 
EXTERIOR: 174 SF
TOTAL: 891 SF
FLOOR 3 ONLY

INTERIOR: 717 SF 
EXTERIOR: 58 SF
TOTAL: 775 SF
FLOORS 4 TO 7 ONLY

2 BEDROOM
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

PENTHOUSE  2I Floors 25 & 26

717INTERIOR: 717 SF 
EXTERIOR: 245 SF
TOTAL: 962 SF

2 BEDROOM
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without 
notice in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies 
and/or terraces, if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are 
subject to change without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units 
may include bulkheads, angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit 
patterning, mullion/metal panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are 
sold unfurnished. All illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. January 2022

PODIUM LEVEL 2B+D-b Floor 3 & 2B+D Floors 4 to 7 

INTERIOR: 818 SF 
EXTERIOR: 166 SF
TOTAL: 984 SF
FLOOR 3 ONLY

INTERIOR: 818 SF 
EXTERIOR: 55 SF
TOTAL: 873 SF
FLOORS 4 TO 7 ONLY

2 BEDROOM + FLEX
818
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without notice 
in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies and/or patios, 
if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are subject to change 
without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units may include bulkheads, 
angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit patterning, mullion/metal 
panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are sold unfurnished. All 
illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

2-STOREY SUITES

1 BEDROOM + DEN
2 BATHROOM

821INTERIOR: 821 SF 
EXTERIOR: 214 SF
TOTAL: 1,035 SF

2-STOREY LEVEL  SUITE 0104 - TH4
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without notice 
in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies and/or patios, 
if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are subject to change 
without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units may include bulkheads, 
angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit patterning, mullion/metal 
panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are sold unfurnished. All 
illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

2-STOREY SUITES

2 BEDROOM
2 BATHROOM

879INTERIOR: 879 SF 
EXTERIOR: 226 SF
TOTAL: 1,105 SF

2-STOREY LEVEL  SUITE 0102 - TH2
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without notice 
in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies and/or patios, 
if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are subject to change 
without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units may include bulkheads, 
angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit patterning, mullion/metal 
panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are sold unfurnished. All 
illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

2-STOREY SUITES

2 BEDROOM
2 BATHROOM

892INTERIOR: 892 SF 
EXTERIOR: 223 SF
TOTAL: 1,115 SF

2 BEDROOM

2-STOREY LEVEL  SUITE 0101 - TH1



FLOOR 1
UPPER LEVEL

FLOOR 1
LOWER LEVEL

01

02

03

04

05

01

02

03

04

05

FLOOR 1
UPPER LEVEL

FLOOR 1
LOWER LEVEL

01

02

03

04

05

01

02

03

04

05

Bath

Powder

Balcony

Dn

Fr

Opt.
Island

Dw

Up

01

02

03

04

05

Up

2 Bedroom
2 Bathroom
Area: 929 Sqft
Balcony: 45 Sqft
Patio: 190 Sqft
Total: 1164 Sqft

Lower Floor

Upper Floor

Unit 103

Bedroom 1
9’11” x 9’7”

Bedroom 2
10’8” x 9’0”

Patio

W/D

19’8” x 14’3”

Kitchen/
Living/Dining 

This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without notice 
in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies and/or patios, 
if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are subject to change 
without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units may include bulkheads, 
angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit patterning, mullion/metal 
panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are sold unfurnished. All 
illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

2-STOREY SUITES

2 BEDROOM
2 BATHROOM

929INTERIOR: 929 SF 
EXTERIOR: 235 SF
TOTAL: 1,164 SF

2-STOREY LEVEL  SUITE 0103 - TH3
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This plan is not to scale and is subject to architectural review and revision. All details are approximate and subject to change without notice 
in order to comply with building site conditions and municipal, structural, architectural and/or Vendor requirements. Balconies and/or patios, 
if any, are exclusive use common elements, shown for display purposes only and location, size and design of such are subject to change 
without notice. Actual unit and/or balcony and/or terrace may be a reverse mirror image of the plan presented. Units may include bulkheads, 
angled windows and/or angled columns. The location, size and type of windows, view treatments (including frit patterning, mullion/metal 
panel placement or other visual treatments) and exterior building elements may vary without notice. Suites are sold unfurnished. All 
illustrations are artist concept only. E.& O.E. February 2022

2-STOREY SUITES

2 BEDROOM
2 BATHROOM

1,114INTERIOR: 1,114 SF 
EXTERIOR: 241 SF
TOTAL: 1,355 SF

2-STOREY LEVEL  SUITE 0105 - TH5




